
Sl.No.

Name of the 
Project

Details of Work Name of the Awardee
Type or Nature of 
Tenders (Single / 
Nomination etc.)

Brief Reason for Single 
Tender / Nomination  

etc.

Work Order No. and 
Date 

Value of Contract 
Awarded

1

Procurement of Main 
Turbine spares for 
DSTPS, DVC, Andal.

Bharat Heavy Electricals 
Limited, SSBG-Eastern 
Region

OEM

For exact retrofit and 
quality assurance

DVC/Contract/DSTPS
/TG Maint. incl. 
Compressor/C&M 
Purchase & 
Contract/Supply/0014
6 3464820

2

Procurement of BALP 
& Eco-booster Pump 
for AHP, DSTPS, 
DVC, Andal.

FLOWTECH 
SOLUTIONS LLP

OEM

For exact retrofit and 
quality assurance

DVC/Contract/DSTPS
/AHP Maint./C&M 
Purchase & 
Contract/Supply/0014
5

392853

3

Procurement of Wey 
Knife Gate Valve of 
Size-300NB & 450NB 
for AHP, DSTPS, 
DVC, Andal.

EIP ENVIRO LEVEL 
CONTROLS PVT LTD

OEM

For exact retrofit and 
quality assurance

DVC/Contract/DSTPS
/AHP Maint./C&M 
Purchase & 
Contract/Supply/0014
4

4916680
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4

Procurement of CW 
Pump Bowl Assembly 
(MODEL: CW1Q, 
STAGE: 1, 
CAPACITY: 18850 
M3/Hr, Total Dynamic 
Head: 25.25 MLC, 
Make: BHEL) as 
Capital item for 
DSTPS, DVC, Andal. 

M/s BHEL, PSER

OEM

For exact retrofit and 
quality assurance

DVC/Contract/DSTPS
/Water Pkg. incl. Fire 
system/C&M 
Purchase & 
Contract/Supply/0012
2 12900000

5

Procurement of Rotor 
with shaft, shaft 
sleeve of vacuum 
pump for AHP, 
DSTPS, DVC. Andal.

PPI PUMPS PVT. LTD

OEM

For exact retrofit and 
quality assurance

DVC/Contract/DSTPS
/AHP Maint./C&M 
Purchase & 
Contract/Supply/0014
3

300000

6

Procurement of Kit of 
Chute of Telescopic 
chute assembly for 
AHP, DSTPS, DVC, 

WAM INDIA PVT. 
LIMITED

OEM

For exact retrofit and 
quality assurance

DVC/Contract/DSTPS
/AHP Maint./C&M 
Purchase & 
Contract/Supply/0014
2

506310

7

Procurement of 
Spares of EPE make 
Accumulators and 
Filters for TG & Aux., 
DSTPS, DVC, Andal.

EPE process filters & 
Accumulators private 
Limited

OEM

For exact retrofit and 
quality assurance

DVC/Contract/DSTPS
/TG Maint. incl. 
Compressor/C&M 
Purchase & 
Contract/Supply/0014
5

183555



8

Procurement of 
200NB Wey Knife 
Gate Valve, BDE Seal 
& Wear Ring 300NB 
Valve and packing 
compound for AHP, 
DSTPS, DVC, Andal.

EIP ENVIRO LEVEL 
CONTROLS PVT LTD

OEM

For exact retrofit and 
quality assurance

DVC/Contract/DSTPS
/AHP Maint./C&M 
Purchase & 
Contract/Supply/0014
1 522404

9

Procurement of 
different size of ball 
valve and non return 
valve of make-
Fluidline Valves for 
TG & Aux, DSTPS, 
DVC, Andal.

FLUIDLINE VALVES 
COMPANY PRIVATE 
LIMITED

OEM

For exact retrofit and 
quality assurance

DVC/Contract/DSTPS
/TG Maint. incl. 
Compressor/C&M 
Purchase & 
Contract/Supply/0014
2

208845

10

Procurement of 
Vapour Exhauster 
Fan, Make-Patel 
Airflow for TG & Aux., 
DSTPS, DVC

PATELS AIRFLOW 
LIMITED

OEM

For exact retrofit and 
quality assurance

DVC/Contract/DSTPS
/TG Maint. incl. 
Compressor/C&M 
Purchase & 
Contract/Supply/0014
4 153000

11

Procurement of Bare 
Vacuum Pump With 
SS cladding for AHP

PPI PUMPS PVT. LTD

OEM

For exact retrofit and 
quality assurance

DVC/Contract/DSTPS
/AHP Maint./C&M 
Purchase & 
Contract/Supply/0014
0 1590000



12

Procurement of 
spares for Eaton 
make Hydraulic 
cylinders of Stacker 
cum Reclaimer for 
CHP, DSTPS, DVC.

Associated Engineers

OEM(Authorized 
Dealer of Eaton)

For exact retrofit and 
quality assurance

DVC/Contract/DSTPS
/CHP O&M/C&M 
Purchase & 
Contract/Supply/0017
3 340300

13

Procurement of VFD 
and DAVR 
spares{2x500 MW} for 
DVC,DSTPS,ANDAL

Bharat Heavy Electricals 
Limited, SSBG-Eastern 
Region.

OEM

For exact retrofit and 
quality assurance

DVC/Contract/DSTPS
/Electrical Maint.- 
1/C&M Purchase & 
Contract/Supply/0014
3

8320290

14

Procurement of "M/s 
JAI BALAJI 
CONTROL GEARS 
PVT LTD" make spare 
limit switch for 
DVC,DSTPS,ANDAL.

M/s 
T.B.M.ASSOCIATES

OEM(Authorized 
Dealer of Jai Balaji)

For exact retrofit and 
quality assurance

DVC/Contract/DSTPS
/C&I Maint.- Inside 
PH/C&M Purchase & 
Contract/Supply/0016
2

130815

15

Procurement of 
spares of Boll & Kirch 
make filter assembly 
for TG & Aux.,DSTPS, 
DVC.

SAPS POWER 
EQUIPMENTS PVT. 
LTD OEM

For exact retrofit and 
quality assurance

DVC/Contract/DSTPS
/TG Maint. incl. 
Compressor/C&M 
Purchase & 
Contract/Supply/0014
7

3105250

16

Procurement of LDO 
cum HFO Pressuring 
pump for 
DSTPS,DVC, Andal

VALLEY 
ENGINEERING 
COMPANY (S AND S)

SS(authorized 
dealer of 

ALLWEILER INDIA 
PRIVATE LIMITED)

For exact retrofit and 
quality assurance

DVC/Contract/DSTPS
/Boiler & Coal Mill 
Maint./C&M Purchase 
& 
Contract/Supply/0019
2

1540260

17

Procurement of Bosch 
Rexroth make spares 
for hydraulic system of 
Wagon Tippler, Side 
Arm Charger and 
Bucket Wheel 
Reclaimer.

LMG HYDRO 
PNEUMATICS

OEM(Authorized 
Dealer of Bosch 

Rexroth)

For exact retrofit and 
quality assurance

DVC/Contract/DSTPS
/CHP O&M/C&M 
Purchase & 
Contract/Supply/0017
4

2572425


